[image: Description: ALICE:3.COMPLETED:COMPLETED_JOBS_19001_20000:19625_Rivers_Letterhead Update + Digital Version:19625_Rivers_Letterhead Update_AW:19625_Rivers_Letterhead Update_WORD_2.pdf]
13th December 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

LFD Mass Testing
WEDNESDAY 5TH JANUARY & THURSDAY 6TH JANUARY 2022

As you may be aware secondary schools have been directed to support students to undertake one lateral flow device (LFD) test at the start of the spring term in January 2022.  

To allow the staff to conduct the onsite testing we will be providing remote learning for the whole Academy on Wednesday 5th January and Thursday 6th January 2022. All students will return to the Academy on Friday 7th January 2022 for onsite learning.

Students should not attend the Academy on these days unless they are scheduled to undertake the LFD test outlined in the timetable below.

If you have already given permission for your child(ren) to take an LFD test you do not need to do so again.  If you haven’t previously, but now wish to give permission for your child(ren) to undertake the test please click here and complete the form.

	
Date & time
	
Year Group
	
Location

	5th January 2022
8.30-11am
	
Year 7
	
Girls Gym

	5th January 2022
12.00 – 2.30pm
	
Year 11
	
Girls Gym

	5th January 2022
9.30-11am
	
Post 16
	
Meeting room 3

	6th January 2022
8.30-11am
	
Year 8
	
Girls Gym

	6th January 2022
12.00-2.30pm
	
Year 9
	
Girls Gym

	6th January 2022
8.30-11am
	
Year 10
	
Meeting room 3



If you have any question or require any further information please email the Academy at advice@rivers-aspirations.org 

Yours sincerely,


Mrs D Knight,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Director of Operations.
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